
DEANS COUNCIL 
August 9, 2022 

Minutes 
 
The Deans Council met on Tuesday, August 9 from 8:30-9:45 a.m. in the Koch Hall Board 
Room.  Those present were Austin Agho, Laura Delbrugge, Tammi Dice, Gail Dodge, Ken 
Fridley, Tim Hackman, Kate Hawkins, David Metzger, Brian Payne, Jeff Tanner, Bonnie Van 
Lunen, and Robert Wojtowicz.  The following agenda items were discussed. 
 

1. The April 26, 2022, minutes were approved. 
 

2. Updates from the Deans on Fall Enrollment Initiatives 
 





Austin Agho announced that an orientation and five mini-retreats for the Deans will be 
held from August through November. Vice President Chad Reed will be invited to 
present an overview of the budget process, and Nina Gonser will provide information 
about the new entity for digital learning. 
 

5. Announcements 
 
A. Austin Agho announced that he is reviewing the submissions for the budget reduction 

and budget reallocation.  He will share a first draft showing the reductions and 
reallocations with the Deans and unit heads. 
 

B. Austin Agho announced that a decision on the Business dean search should be made 
soon. 

 
 


